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Fall 2012 

Canadian Blood Services Honours Local Donor 

Larry Markus   (shown above right)   

Recipient of the Honouring Our Lifeblood Award     
North/East Ontario and Nunavit 2012  
This distinguished awards ceremony was held                
in Ottawa  September 2012 

From Canadian Blood Service  

ñHonouring Our Lifebloodò Awards ceremony: 

Every year, we take time to celebrate the individuals and  
organizations who are the heart of Canadaüs blood system, and 

who provide a lifeline each year to hundreds of thousands of  
Canadians who need blood, blood products or stem cells.  

Without their commitment and support, there simply would  
be no blood system in Canada!  

 

Honouring Our Lifeblood ceremony is 

a National Event and winners come from 
each region of the country. There are  
several categories: Volunteer, Peer,  
Recruiter and Donor.  
Larry Markus of Pembroke won this award 
in the donor category for the North & 
Eastern Ontario Region and his story was 
shared at the awards evening as follows: 
 
òLarry is a loyal donor who has a first-hand  
understanding of the importance of giving, he 
has needed blood products himself.  A number 
of years ago, Larry received platelets after  
suffering a life threatening accident. 
His experience compelled him to help others 
and led him to become an active advocate for 
blood donation. 
Primarily, Larry works to promote Canadian 
Blood Service with clients and staff at  
Community Living Upper Ottawa Valley.  The 
organization joined the Partners for Life  
program in 2011.  Larry plays an important role 
in promoting the partnership throughout the 
community and has been instrumental in  
reaching out to new donors.ó 



 

 

Annual General Meeting 
June 20, 2012 ~ The 54th 

Annual General Meeting of 
Community Living Upper Ottawa 
Valley was attended by 
members, guests, and staff of 
CLUOV.   Following the 
installation of the 2012/13 
Board (pictured above) Gary 
Severin was presented with the 
Executive Award.  This award is 
presented in recognition of 
outstanding achievements in 
advancing the goal of CLUOV.  
Mr. Severin, a former board 
president over a decade ago, 
and currently a member of 
Pembroke city council, was 

recognized for his 
diligent efforts in 
convincing the City 
of Pembroke to be 
an inclusive 
employer.   Mr. 
Severinõs ongoing 
efforts in the 
community over 
the past decade 
and in particular 
helping to shape 
inclusiveness in the 
workplace is an 
example to all 
citizens.                                                         
 
 

 
 

Community Living Upper Ottawa Valley 

2012/13 Board of Directors 

Shown  Left to Right:  Jane Dougherty, Laura Mayo, Kyle Croft, Elaine Clouthier, Pat Durston,  
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Dave Marcus, and seated in front Keith Rae   
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Gary Severin is flanked by his daughter Christine Reavie, 

Past President of CLUOV and Jamie Foster, employee  

City of  Pembroke 


